
 
 

Carrie Arbour Scholarship Application 
 
The Carrie Arbour Scholarship* assists "worthy and needy students” in Classical Studies.  Undergraduate 
students in all departmental majors are eligible (students in minors are not eligible). Recipients of the 
Scholarship are required to write a brief report about their experience for the department's website and/or 
newsletter. 
Name: 
Uniqname: 
UMID: 
Major: 
 
Describe the program in which you hope to participate: 
 
 
 
 
Briefly explain how it will contribute to your academic program and intellectual development: 
 
 
 
 
Are you eligible for financial aid at U of M? (see note on Financial Aid at bottom of application) 
 
 
If not, explain your financial need for this scholarship: 
 
 
 
 
 
Attach a detailed budget.  If you have requested financial support from another source, list it here. 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL amount requested: 
 
You must obtain approval from your Classical Studies Advisor (they will send an email indicating their 
approval) 

Applications are due March 1. 
 

Send this form to Michelle Biggs via email mbiggs@umich.edu or deliver to 2160 Angell Hall 
Your award will be credited to your account in Wolverine Access. If your account is already fully covered by financial aid (grants, 
scholarships, loans), the award may reduce the balance of your loans or other aid. 
 
Occasionally, awards are credited without proper adjustments, resulting in an improper check or deposit to the student. If this 
happens, you may be asked by Student Financial Services to return the full amount. 
 
*Per the LSA International Travel Policy: Any student receiving funding & travelling internationally will be reported by the 
department to CGIS.  CGIS will then follow-up with each student to complete the registration steps required for international travel. 
Steps must be completed before departure. By submitting this application you agree to adhere to this policy. 
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